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July 13, 2007 
 
 
MR’S ADVISORY TO SHIPPING No. A-15-2007 
 
TO : All Steamship Agents, Owners, and Operators 

SUBJECT : REMINDER OF THE IMPORTANCE OF ACCURATE ETA´S 

 
The Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA) and other information, such as the drafts and cargo declaration 
of vessels arriving to Panama Canal waters, are extremely important for scheduling and resource 
planning.  The ACP is able to allocate necessary resources and provide better transit prospects to our 
customers when the information is accurate.   
 
Therefore, the ACP encourages Canal Customers to provide accurate ETA information in a timely 
manner. 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
 
Manuel E. Benítez 
Executive Vice President for Operations 

COPY OF ALL ADVISORIES ARE AVAILABLE IN THE PANAMA CANAL WEB PAGE AT http://www.pancanal.com  
FOR ETAS OR DIRECT COMMUNICATION WITH OUR OFFICES: REFER TO NOTICE N-3-2007 
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